
The Venerable Julie Conalty, currently Archdeacon of Tonbridge, will be the next Bishop of Birkenhead, and the Revd Canon Sam Corley, currently

Rector of Leeds Minster, will be the next Bishop of Stockport, Downing Street has announced.

 

Bishop-designate Julie said: “Being nominated to be the next Bishop of Birkenhead is a huge privilege. I am both honoured and daunted to have

been appointed.

"I have a strong sense of calling to this role and to serve the people of Chester Diocese but that doesn’t stop me feeling unworthy and slightly

terrified.

“I am assured that I will receive a warm welcome and I really look forward to getting to know my new colleagues and community.

"Please pray for me as I prepare, just as I will pray for you.”

Bishop-designate Sam said: “It is humbling and so very exciting to have been nominated as the next Bishop of Stockport.

“Any act of discernment is as demanding as it is energising, but I have had a strong sense of God’s leading throughout the appointment process

and I am eager to begin getting to know people across the diocese and to learn about the different communities we serve.

"And what a gift to be able to join a new episcopal team at such a key time in the life of the diocese.

"I am so excited about working together with Bishop Mark and Julie as we strive to enable the discipleship and ministry of the whole people of

God to flourish and as we support churches, schools and chaplaincies across the diocese in proclaiming the Good News of Jesus Christ. 

“I know I have much to learn. But I come ready to listen and look forward so much to meeting you all and to all that is to come.”

Read full announcement from the Diocese of Chester.

https://www.chester.anglican.org/news/the-next-bishops-of-birkenhead-and-stockport.php
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